
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 

18th September 2025 
 
 

Dear Parents and Carers 
 
I am writing to provide information regarding “ExploreXtra”, our extracurricular programme that runs 
during break time, lunchtimes and after school.  Attached to this letter is the half term 1 timetable which 
will start on Monday 22nd September  
 
If your child would like to attend one of the published clubs, please visit 
https://lowtonchurchofengland.schoolcloud.co.uk  then login with the information listed below: 
 
• Parent first name and surname 
• Student first name and surname 
• Student date of birth 
• Entry of your email address is optional 
• The details must match the information given to school 
 
When logged into the system you will be able to book a place on the available clubs. This is the same 
booking system we use for Parents evenings; however, you will need to click on the clubs and events tab.  
 
It is important that your child commits to their club as places are limited and allocated on a first come, 
first served basis. If your child is not allocated a place for a club, we will try to ensure they are allocated 
a place in the next half term. If your child has been allocated a place for a club, but changes their mind, 
please inform us so their space can go to another student.  
 
If you need any further information, please do not hesitate to contact me at 
fouldsl@lowtonhs.wigan.sch.uk 
 
 
Yours faithfully, 
Ms L Foulds 
Extended curriculum and wider school life lead 
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